
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

Support Materials 

August 8, 2022 

When asked by Vicki Davis, Martin County’s Supervisor of Elections, if I would be willing take part in 
a training video for our poll workers – it was a resounding yes! 

As American citizens we have the privilege and significant responsibility of voting. As we vote, we 
collectively voice our opinion about how we want our country to be run. The decisions that our 
elected officials make impact every facet of our lives. 

Many adults with intellectual disabilities are able make informed choices. They just need a little 
support to ensure that they can appropriately take part in the voting process. One of those 
individuals, the major star in the video, is Trish Overton. 

I was proud to be asked by Vicki to be a part of this very important message. I am equally as proud 
of Trish. She did a fantastic job. Just click on the link below to meet her and learn her story. 

Letter to Editor in support of the partnership by Suzy Hutcheson-
CEO of Helping People Succeed 
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Social Media Post with Supervisor of Elections, Trisha, Suzy 
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Email From CEO of Helping People Succeed-sharing agency's 
using the training video as a tool to educate their clients 


